

Queensborough Transportation Survey

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Section 1:

The New Westminster Board of Education is seeking information on modes of transportation for students who reside in Queensborough and attend New Westminster Secondary School. Parents in the Queensborough area are asked to complete and return the survey to any local school office by November 15th, 2017. You can also scan and email the completed survey to survey@sd40.bc.ca A summary of the survey results will be shared with TransLink and the City of New Westminster's Transportation Committee. The District does not share personal information. Thank you.

- ਪੰਜਾਬੀ ਵਿੱਚ ਬੱਸ ਸਰਵੇ: http://bit.ly/2ghZks6
- Survey Tungkol sa Bus Tagalog: http://bit.ly/2hFzElK
- 巴士服務中文問卷: http://bit.ly/2ymVxQT